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				Campbell-Stone

				Carisse Berryhill

				PRESENT 

				Carisse Berryhill, Abilene Christian University, Convener

				Craig Churchill, Abilene Christian University

				Sheila Owen, Harding School of Theology

				Chris Rosser, Oklahoma Christian University

				The Campbell-Stone Denominational Meeting took place at 5 pm on Thursday, June 13, 2019 in the Port McNeil Room. Attendees shared news about their respective institutions.

				Oklahoma Christian piloted a second library chapel program in 2018–2019 focusing on safe space for discussion of gender identity. Oklahoma Christian’s head librarian, Tamie Willis, has announced her intention to retire next year.

				Harding School of Theology has received an additional $1 million for the Lewis Endowment for library books from the estate of HST professor emeritus Jack P. Lewis (1919–2018).

				Abilene Christian expects to complete the renovation and refur-nishing of the east side of its upper floor this summer. Dedication for the renovated event and study space will take place this fall.

				Following the meeting, members went to dinner together.
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